
13. WATERWAYS AND WETLANDS BUS TOURS

The Landscape Architect, Waterways and Wetlands Unit, reported on waterways
and wetlands bus tours of the Avon and Styx Rivers.  The Board decided that the
report should be forwarded to its 29 May 2000 meeting with further clarification
of bus tour subsidy issues.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


